## **VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL**

February 13, 2015

Ms. Victoria Whitney
Deputy Director, Division of Water Quality
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: MVCAC NPDES Permit Coalition 2014 Annual Report

Dear Ms. Whitney:

On behalf of the Mosquito and Vector Control Association of California NPDES Permit Coalition (Coalition), please find attached the 2014 Annual Report for the Coalition, as required under the Statewide NPDES Permit for Biological and Residual Pesticide Discharges to Waters of the United States from Vector Control Applications (Water Quality Order No. 2011-0002-DWQ, as amended).

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Nielsen, P.E. Senior Environmental Engineer

elizabeth.nielsen@aecom.com

cc: Gary Goodman, Sacramento Yolo Mosquito & Vector Control District Gil Vazquez, State Water Resources Control Board Philip Isorena, State Water Resources Control Board Armando Martinez, State Water Resources Control Board